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Important Voting Information – Alleghany County
Tuesday, June 23, 2020 Republican Primary
The Alleghany County Voter Registrar & Director of Elections is encouraging anyone who would like to vote in the upcoming Tuesday, June 23, 2020 Republican Primary to request a ballot via internet by completing the online absentee application at https://vote.elections.virginia.gov/VoterInformation or you may also call the office and request an absentee application to be mailed to you. Once the application is completed and received in our office it will be processed and your ballot will be mailed to you after absentee voting begins on Friday, May 8, 2020.
We will still be offering in person voting during the 45 day absentee voting period which begins on Friday, May 8, 2020. However, if you would like to do curbside voting we can assist you with that as well. You would need to call our office and let us know that you were on the parking lot and we would bring your absentee application and your ballot to the parking lot. We would also need to see a valid Virginia photo ID.
Absentee voting will start on Friday, May 8, 2020 for the upcoming Tuesday, June 23, 2020 Republican Primary. The last day for qualified voters to request an absentee ballot by mail will be Tuesday, June 16, 2020. This means I have to have your completed Absentee Application in my office by 5:00 p.m. on Tuesday, June 16, 2020. The last day to vote “In Person” or “Curbside” will be Saturday, June 20, 2020.
The last day to register or make changes to your voter registration status is by 5:00 p.m. on Monday, May 18, 2020, for this election.

All requests for reasonable accommodations due to a disability should be made to the registrar with at least a 48-hour notice.

You are encouraged to make application for voter registration. Please call us at the number shown below should you have any questions.  
Remember: Your “VOTE” is your voice.
Tiney K. Rose
Director of Elections & Registrar
County of Alleghany

110 Rosedale Ave. Ste D
Covington, VA 24426
(540) 965-1690



